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FOL Children’s Market Sale June 22, 2024 

 

Are you looking for good summer reading? Please come to the Friends’ Children’s Market 
Sale on  

Saturday, June 22, 2024, 8 am – 12:30 pm! 

The Market sale is in the underground parking garage of the Arlington Heights Memorial 
Library, across the street from the Farmer’s Market.  

The sale features:  

 Children’s board and picture books 

 Easy readers 

 Novels and non-fiction 

 Gift-quality children’s books 

 Toys and games 

 DVDs and CDs 

The sale will have some items for Adults, including hardcover 
and paperback fiction, and DVDs. 

There will be a selection of Adult paperback books on 
clearance sale, 10 cents each or 12 for $1.00. 

The sale is in the underground garage, rain or shine. 

The Friends accept cash, checks, credit cards and PayPal for 
payment.   

Questions?  Contact the Friends at friends@ahml.info or call 
847-506-2663. 
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Upcoming Sales 

Summer Book Sale 

Saturday & Sunday, August 3-4, 2024 
 

Fall Book Sale 

Saturday & Sunday, November 9-10, 2024   
 

 

More Shopping Options 

There’s always a sale going on at the Friends Used Book Shop! It is 

located on the first floor near the stairs. Most adult books and media are 

$1 each or as priced; most children’s items are 50 cents. Nonfiction is 

sorted by category, and fiction is sorted by author. 

The Friends maintain a For Sale page on our website which offers a selection of unique 

books and book collections: https://sites.google.com/view/friendsoftheahml/for-sale.  

We also have a wide variety of items available for sale on our eBay seller’s page: 

https://www.ebay.com/usr/friends_of_ahml. Check them out! 
 

 

 

Visit the Farmer’s Market 

On July 27, members of the Friends of the Library Board 

will be greeters at the Arlington Heights Farmer’s Market, 

from 8:00 am to 12:00 pm. The market is hosted in the 

commuter parking lot at the corner of Fremont Street and 

Vail Street.  

Come by and say hello! 

 

  

 


